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GREAT CHINA




Great China Holdings Limited

Announcement

The Board of Directors of Great China Holdings Limited (the "Company") announces that:

Mr. Tan Kee Cheang resigned as an executive director of the Company with effect from 10th July, 2000.


By Order of the Board


John Ho Ming Tak


Managing Director

Hong Kong, 11th July, 2000
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